Dear Ravi garu,
 
Thank you for the opportunity of volunteering for Divyang students to take spoken class.
 
We from CHERISH ngo, happy to share - this year also, for the 5th consecutive year, we are distributing inner wear to orphan girls on March 8, on the occasion of International Women's Day.
 
This time we have selected 7 orphanages in Hyderabad benefiting 325 girls. Please find attached detailed report along with invoice and deails of orphanages being supported.
 
One donor came forward for 100 girls. We request you any possible support ... for the orphan girls, for the rest.
.
 
Thank you
 
Regards
- Naga Mohan
CHERISH - an Extra Mila
9177404281

